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HJR 201 is bad for Oregon. This bill will negatively impact all of the businesses and 

residents of Oregon. This will raise the cost of all goods and services. This bill will 

raise the cost of homeownership and rent as well. The additional tax will be passed 

down to anyone that lives or purchases anything in Oregon. This bill must be 

stopped. Oregon has one of the highest tax rates in the country and this will only 

make it far worse. We have many problems in this state that need to be fixed and the 

main one is out of control spending. It does not work to just throw money at the 

problems that ends up being wasted. I have operated a small business in Oregon for 

39 years and every year it is getting harder to make any kind of profit. This bill will put 

a huge burden on every small business in Oregon and the small businesses are the 

backbone of the state and country. Kill this Bill!! 


